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NFMA Comment Letter on MSRB Regulatory Notice 2017-
19.
The National Federation of Municipal Analysts responded to the MSRB’s Regulatory Notice 2017-19,
Request for Comment on a Concept Proposal Regarding Amendments to Primary Offering Practices
of Brokers, Dealers and Municipal Securities Dealers, on November 9, 2017.

To read the NFMA comment, click here.
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